
Thursday, May 20, 2021

[HB 3191 A]: "Directs State Fish and Wildlife Commission to adopt certain requirements related to carcasses of returning hatchery 
fish."

The Testimony of Tammie Murray should be seriously discussed.

The potential sales, "...related to carcasses of returning hatchery fish...," to the producers of  organic fish emulsion fertilizer is an 
"outstanding" idea.

Good Job Tammie Murray!

David S. Wall
Mr. Oregon also agrees.


